
Performing and Visual
Arts Places 2023

We ask that you please do not apply for these places if you live less than 6 miles
distance to the school. Students living further than this can apply for the

aptitude testing to support their successful entry to Hillview School for Girls.

Further information and the application can be found on the admissions
section of our website or  by scanning the QR code. 

Hillview has a long-standing reputation and specialism in the
Performing and Visual Arts. 10% of places are offered to

students who have taken part in the Hillview aptitude testing.

Applications for the Performing and Visual
Arts aptitude testing closes on 6 October,
with the aptitude testing taking place on

14 October.

If your child has an aptitude in the Performing &
Visual Arts and wants to attend Hillview as her

secondary school, we recommend that you
consider submitting a form to support her

application through KCC.


